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January 20, 2003

Dear Sir/Madam

Each year the Scouting and Guiding movements of Brantford and Brant County hold a series of displays and
activities at the Lynden Park Mall during the last full week of February.  This year "Scout/Guide Week" will be
held from February 16-22.

One of the activities held is Kub Kar races.  These are small wooden models, built by youth 8-10 years old, and 
propelled by gravity down a 32 foot track.

To start the week, we would like to give you and your fellow automobile dealerships an opportunity to display
your skills by building one of these models.  We invite you to attend a "Dealer Derby" to be held at Lynden
Park Mall on Saturday, February 22, 2003 , at 10:00pm, where you will have the opportunity to race your
vehicle against those of the other dealerships in Brant County.

All we are asking for is a minimum donation of $50.00, as an "entry fee", payable to Scouts Canada - Brant
Area.

In return you will receive a receipt for Income Tax purposes, in the amount of your donation.  The winner
would also have bragging rights as the best Kub Kar designer in Brant County.  As a thank you, we will
advertise your dealership to all visitors to the Lynden Park Mall, during the entire Scout/Guide week period.

We encourage you to support Scouting in Brant County by your donation and participation.  For more
information, or to confirm your participation, please contact Christine Merriam at 519/759-3023 or Gerry Boire
at 519/752-6943.


